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I attended SC42 meetings for the first time in person at Seoul and participated in relevant

sessions where my contributions/comments were needed.

Summarizing below my inputs:

1. Attended work item on Trustworthiness (editor : Viveka from Sweden) where I

volunteered to contribute. Viveka presented during the session and I emphasized the

need for keeping in view both Deontological and Utilitarian ethics when the

interpretation is done on what is right and wrong on AI. Also found there is

improvement needed in structure of the guidance, which I will provide subsequently as

expert contributor.

2. A new work item “Artificial Intelligence— De-identification of training data for

ML” was proposed by me inWG2 during the day 2 session, given the emerging

privacy risks on use of publicly scraped data and data from unknown sources.

Recognizing the recommendation fromWG 2, SC 42 agreed that a preliminary work item

is being registered for development in WG 2. SC 42 supported the nomination of myself

as Project Editor of this PWI, and requested its Committee Manager to issue a call for

experts.

3. Participated in work item session on ‘Reliability of Ai systems’ by Anantaram



4. Attended other session inWG2, and shared my views as expert during the

meeting.

5. Also attended the event conducted on day 4 where several speakers presented

on AI related topics.

6. Could not attend the social event due to advance registration not done.


